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Wednesday 2 December 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to confirm our annual ‘Christmas Jumper’ Charity MUFTI Day on Friday 11 
December. 

Proceeds from the day will be split 50% to our own charity, The Bourne Foundation, and 50% to our 
partner school in Kenya’s Massai Mara. More information on the Osiligi School, for whom we raised 
£5000 and built ‘The Bourne Academy House’ as teacher accommodation, can be found on this 
link: http://www.osiligi.org/education-poor/ 

On 11 December students will not have to wear their Academy uniforms and Christmas jumpers or 
other festive attire is encouraged. Students are reminded that the following items are not permitted: 

• Flip flips 
• Crop tops 
• Very short skirts 
• Hot pants 
• Clothing with controversial images/text 

We are asking for a minimum donation of £1 that can be paid in during tutor times any day from 
Monday 7 – Friday 11 December. 

The wearing of face masks around communal areas also remains strictly mandatory, and we politely 
request that all students continue to wear their year group badges. 

Kind regards, 
The Bourne Academy 
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